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COMMITTEE ACTIVITY 
 

Land Use Process Review (LUPR) Committee 
 
Met on July 23rd electronically due to the State of Emergency caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. The 

Zoning Administration staff offered a presentation on the Proposed 2020 Zoning Ordinance 

Amendment Work Program (ZOAWP). In addition, Clarion Associates, LLC, addressed the committee 

with a presentation on the Consolidated Draft for the Zoning Ordinance Modernization Project 

(zMOD).  
 

Capital Improvement Program (CIP) Committee 
 
On September 24th, the CIP Committee held a joint meeting with the Fairfax County School Board. 

Staff from the Department of Management and Budget gave a presentation on the background and 

recommendations for the joint meeting. The Committee, School Board, and staff discussed 

opportunities for future collaboration and ideas for the One Fairfax initiative. Topics included co-

location, joint space usage between County agencies and schools, schedules for school renovations, 

available space for repurposing, and workforce housing on school sites. The Committee voted to name 

Timothy Sargeant, as the Committee Chair, to serve as a liaison between the joint Committee with the 

School Board and Board of Supervisors and the Planning Commission CIP Committee. 
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1st Quarter - FY 2021

LAND USE ACTIONS 
 

During the 1st quarter of Fiscal Year 2021 the Planning Commission acted on 35 

applications; affording 29 citizens an opportunity to speak at the 7 public hearings held.  The 

district with the highest number of applications considered was the Sully District with 7 

applications acted upon.  
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